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Dear Friend, 

I was recently speaking at one of our long-time supporting 
churches, and one of the people there approached me and 
said, “Tim, we’ve been praying for your microchip shortages! 
What happened with that?” Of course, I shared the 
details, but it got me thinking. Maybe we need to be more 
conscientious about letting our prayer partners know the 
outcomes of our prayer requests.

Over the past few years, we have asked you to pray 
for inventory shortages, shipping challenges, license 
applications, and staff health challenges. God has answered 
all our prayers, and we want to encourage you in your faith 
by sharing those answers. In fact, throughout this prayer 
calendar we want to highlight praise reports as well. Join us 
in thanking God for what He has done!

If you really want a boost for your faith, please ask us for a 
copy of our Founder Allan McGuirl’s book Waves of Hope. 
One of my favourites is the story of Allan running out of cash 
on a trip home from a conference in Israel. As he walked 

down the gangway from the plane, he spied US$100 on the 
ground—just enough to pay an overnight fee at a mission 
house and a cab to and from the airport.

If you’ve already read Waves of Hope, let us send you our 
devotional, Thirty Days of Faith. Allan and his wife Florrie 
compiled even more stories of answered prayer, including 
one from me. We were asked for 10,000 radios for a ministry 

working in South Sudan. As a partner of Galcom, you know 
that we split the cost of our radios fifty-fifty with our mission 
affiliates. So, in 2017, it meant that in order to say “yes” to 
this order we needed $10 per radio or $100,000, which we 
didn’t have. I don’t want to give away the ending, so you’ll 
need to get the book! 

Who knows? This edition of our newsletter may end up 
inspiring a few chapters in a future Galcom book celebrating 
God’s leading and provision. But the lesson in all this is: 
PLEASE KEEP PRAYING! 

With you in Christ’s service,

Tim Whitehead 
Executive Director
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We want to encourage you by sharing god’s answers to prayer.

Ukraine, 2023 

Emergency supplies arrive in Ukraine
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“Spending of funds is confined to programs and projects 
approved by the organization. Each restricted contribution 
designated toward such an approved program or project will 
be used as designated with the understanding that when the 
need for such a program or project has been met or cannot be 
completed for any reason determined by the organization, the 
remaining restricted contributions will be used where needed 
most. Gifts are acknowledged and receipted with an official 
receipt for income tax purposes.”
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